
 

 

 

 

CLINTON STREET – 

STORM SEWER IMPROVEMENTS AND 

ALLEY PROJECTS 

City of Grand Mound  
June 08, 2018 
 
Construction season is upon us! Brandt Construction Company of Milan, Illinois, 
was awarded the prime contracts for both the Storm Sewer Improvements on 
Clinton Street project and Clinton Street Alley project for the City of Grand Mound.  

 
The alleyway project consists of replacement of the current gravel alleyway with a 
concrete alleyway that is located from Clinton Street to East Street. This alleyway 
will be closed starting the week of June 11, 2018 and will be reopened the week of 
July 2, 2018. The storm sewer improvements project on Clinton Street consists of 
replacing storm sewer, storm structures, and construction of a drainage swale 

between Smith Street and Washington Street.  This project will begin construction 
the week of July 9, 2018. 
 

The overall reconstruction project will consist of two (2) phases as shown below. 
The first phase will consist of the alleyway project. The storm sewer improvements 
project will start a week after completion of the alleyway project. The schedule will 
be done so that no construction will be taking place the week of July 2, 2018. 

 

 

PROJECT SUMMARY 

 

CONSTRUCTION SUMMARY 

• Installation of storm sewer, 

storm structures, and drainage 

swale on Clinton St. 

• PCC alleyway  

• Replacement of Exterior 

Sidewalks with ADA 

Improvements on Clinton St. 

 

PROJECT CONTACTS 

CITY OF GRAND MOUND 

Steve Kilburg 

Public Works Superintendent 

563-579-1125 

gmcitypw@gmtel.net  

 

Melissa Conner 

City Clerk 

563.847.2190 

gmcity@gmtel.net  

PROJECT ENGINEER 

Lenny Larson 

ISG 

515.243.9143 

lenny.larson@is-grp.com  

CONSTRUCTION MANAGER 

Alex Amadeo 

ISG 

515.243.9143  

alex.amadeo@is-grp.com  
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During construction we ask for the cooperation of citizens and business owners as 
the contractors work to complete the projects as quickly and efficiently as possible. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience the construction of the project may 
cause and will work together with the contractor and City staff to minimize these 
impacts as much as possible. 
 
ISG and the City of Grand Mound would like to thank the community for your 
patience and cooperation throughout the duration of these projects. Many variables 
may impact the proposed schedule and we will work together to keep the 

community informed on any changes. 
 
 

PROJECT CONTACTS 

 

PRIME CONTRACTOR 

Troy Stimpson 

Brandt Construction Co. 

309.787.4644 

tstimpson@brandtconstructionco.com 

 

 


